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Is Life One Big Adventure?  

As a class we talked about why the Vikings left their homeland and what 

it was like to be invaded by the Vikings. The children have written their 

own enquiry questions and have begun making notes to help them find 

answers. 

 We have been busy revising all the SPAG topics and have looked at 

different styles of test questions each day. In maths we have finished 

our last topic-Algebra and are ready to spend some time revising areas 

the children find tricky next week. 

 Our class book for this term is an adaptation of Beowulf (written by 

Michael Morpurgo) and we have been writing letters between two of the 

main characters this week. The children have begun to plan a 

newspaper report about the defeat of Grendel by Beowulf. 
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